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lowa Electric Light and Power Company
April 2R, 1989

$-89-01

Mr. Hugh L. Thompson

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 205%5

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket No.: 50-331
Op. License No: DPR-49
Revision to DAEC Security Plan (SPC-20)
File: A-53

Lear Mr. Thompson

lowa Electric has made changes to the Duane Arnold Energy Center
Security Plan pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

This change, noted as Security Plan Change 20, has been reviewed in
accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and it is our determination
that this change does not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the Security
Plan.

Because the Security Plan 1s bound before it is inserted into
three-ring binders, the entire Security Plan is being resubmitted.

Per 10CFR50.4, this transmittal includes the original transmittal
letter with enclosures and three copies of the transmittal letter with
enclosures,

ATTACHEMENT CONTAINS
SAFECGUARDS INFORMATION
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The attachments to this letter contain information of the type described
in 10 CFR 73.21; therefore, 1t should be withheld from public disclosure.

Very truly yours,

O [k

Daniel L. Mineck
Manager, Nuclear Division

DLM/BGH/pjv+

Attachments: 1. Description of Security Plan Change SPC-20
2. Evaluation of Change with respect to 10 CFR 50.54(p)
3. DAEC Security Plan

cc: B. Hopkins
L. L1y
L. Root
NRC Regfon 111 (2 copies)
J. R. Hall
NRC Resident Office
Commitment Control 890184

WHEN SEPARATED FROM THE ENCLOSURES, HANDLE THIS DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED.




